
What is the Patient care proposal for blood cancers during SARS-CoV-2 viral pandemic (PREPARE) project?

The PREPARE project aims to understand the risk COVID-19 poses for patients with blood cancers using information from
participants from the RUDY study. The first wave of the project will focus on myeloma patients who have joined the RUDY study.
The information collected will help healthcare professionals and patients work together to balance the potential risk of COVID-19
and blood cancer management appropriately, including the COVID vaccines. 
 
·      

PREPARE study launched on the 14th of
December 2020.
In a month we have recruited over 100
participants. 
A massive thank you to all our participants
and our team for helping us reach this
milestone!
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Please contact admin@rudystudy.org
if you have any questions.


